Re: Criminal Complaint against Federal Judges

Subject: Re: Criminal Complaint against Federal Judges
From: Walt Tuvell <Walt. Tuvell@gmail.com>

Date: 12/26/19, 10:08 AM

To: "Division, Criminal (CRM)"
<Criminal.Division@usdoj.gov>

As you (CRM) know (if you were to seriously review the matter), you yourselves are wholly
criminally negligent here. I have diligently followed all laws/rules/regulations/advice from all
"authorities," but nobody has responsibly responded. All I've received from you (all branches of U.S.
govt) are lies/stonewalling/gaslighting. You have not responded properly to a single point I've made
— and particularly not to the two Smoking Guns posted at https://judicialmisconduct.us/CaseStudies
/WETvVIBM, which are blatantly/outrageously criminally illegal (Obstruction of Justice, by judges).

Rot in hell, you motherfuckers.

— Walter Tuvell

On 12/17/19 12:01 PM, Division, Criminal (CRM) wrote:
Mr. Walt Tuvell

Walt tuvell@gmail.com
Dear Mr. Walt Tuvell,

Thank you for writing to the Public Integrity Section. We have been asked to respond to you on
their behalf. Also, we regret the delay in response to your complaint.

Any future correspondence with this office regarding this same matter would be unnecessary. We
urge you to review the previous responses sent by our office which we have enclosed a copy of for
your convenience.

Again, thank you for writing the Public Integrity Section. We regret we cannot be of further
assistance.

Sincerely,

Correspondence Management Staff
Office of Administration

Reference Number: SB300795572
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Re: Criminal Complaint against Federal Judges

From: Walt Tuvell [mailto:walt.tuvell@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 10:59 AM

To: Division, Criminal (CRM) <Criminal.Division@CRM.USDQOJ.GOV>
Subject: Criminal Complaint against Federal Judges

Hello, Criminal Division —

I have exchanged emails with you previously (that correspondence is
available at https://JudicialMisconduct.US/sites/default/files/2017-04
/CRIMDIV.pdf).

Events since that time have progressed (though everything still remains
within the standard 5-year federal statute of limitations). In particular, I have
refined my complaints, and have now specifically identified the federal crimes
that have been committed against me.

Therefore, I have now renewed my Criminal Complaints, as of May 15
2019. And I am hereby pleading with you to get involved in this matter
NOW. (Actually, you should have heard about this already, since I've recently
been conversing with DOJ/FBI/PIN/OPR/EOUSA, via U.S. Mail.)

Everything you need to know (full documentation, including an overall
story/narrative, official filed court documents, and recent U.S. Mail letters) is
available on my website. You should start reading at the most recent
entries (since May 15), at https://JudicialMisconduct.US/CaseStudies
WETvVIBM #dojfbipinproceedings.

I expect to be hearing from you SOON.

— Walter Tuvell (PhD, Math, MIT & U.Chicago — i.e., “not-a-crank”)
— https://JudicialMisconduct.US
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